
Hwy.  267  delays  likely  as
work wraps up
Caltrans is alerting motorists that up to 10 minute delays are
excpected on Highway 267 from Oct. 19-21 form 7am-6pm.

Crews are winterizing wrapping up for the construction season.

This work is part of a $2.6 million road improvement project
from Northstar Boulevard to Brockway Summit. This project will
resume spring 2012.
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